
 

 

“Then they told what 

had happened on the 

road, and how he 

had been made 

known to them in the 

breaking of the 

bread.” 

Luke 24:35(NRSV) 

This Month’s Gathering 

 

November 19 , 2022 

Highland Park United Methodist Church 

524 N. Stallard 

Stillwater, OK 

 

The Monthly Newsletter of the Pioneer Country Emmaus Community  November 2022 

ROOSTER TALES 

 www.pioneercountryemmaus.com 

PIONEER COUNTRY  
EMMAUS & CHRYSALIS 

 



 

 

 
Pioneer Country Walk to Emmaus 

 Upcoming Walks 

 

Community—we need to start thinking seriously about the upcoming 
Walks in February.  The conference room teams have been organized, 
and they are starting the training.  We, as a Community, need to support 
them in any way possible.  We need to be Sponsors, what has always 
been called “Outside support” by assisting during mealtimes, or actively 
part of the Prayer Vigil.   

 

Have you taken time to read the Sponsor’s information that is on the 
PCE website?  If not, they are included in this newsletter.  Read them, 
reflect and pray, and then see if you are lead to Sponsor a  Pilgrim for 
the upcoming Walks. 

 

For more information on the Walks, please review the information on the 
Upper Room Ministries website. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 SPRING WALKS 

 

Men’s Walk February 2-5 2023  

Women’s Walk February 16-19, 2022 

New Covenant UMC, Edmond, OK 

 

It’s time to start talking to potential Pilgrims about the 

upcoming Walks.  The Lay Directors are starting to form 

the Teams, and training will begin soon.  We want to 

have full Walks, so we will be focusing on all aspects of 

the Walks in our next Newsletter.   

 

Men’s Lay Director—Alan Childers 

Women’s Lay Director—Katrina Jarvis 

 

 

REMEMBER!  Sponsor Kits and the Emmaus Pilgrim Kit 

can be found on the PCE Website.  Just scroll to the 

bottom of the Home Page. 

 

 

 



 
 CALENDAR 

                                                       

November 19, 2022 

Highland Park UMC 

Stillwater , OK 

Potluck dinner begins at 5:30  PM.  Praise 

and worship follows at 6:30 PM 

Gatherings are open to all, so please invite a friend! 

 

 

Do you have a 4th Day 

Story? 

How about a good study or 

devotional that’s worked 

for you? 

Why not share them with 

the PCE community?   

Email to: 

Pcemmausnewsletter 

@gmail.com 

No Gathering in 

 December 

Merry Christmas!! 

 

  

  

 



Jeffrey Bull Community Lay Director c: 405 312-3063 okiebull13@gmail.com 

 Asst. Community Lay Director c: 405   

Marvin Scheele Past Community Lay Director c: 405 330-3751 mscheele3@cox.net 

Darrell Cates Community Spiritual Director w: 405 740-8013 darrellcates@hotmail.com 

 Asst. Community Spiritual Director c: 405 748-4348  

 Secretary c: 405 306-6534  

Jeannie Millican Treasurer/Photographer c: 405 255-4764 jsmillican@aol.com 

Phil Christie Facilities / Security c: 405 923-2189 pdcisme@hotmail.com 

Linda Johnston Security c: 405   

Karen Mitchell Registrar c: 405 385-2436 Karen.mitchell23@yahoo.com 

Monte Daughety Kitchen/Snacks c: 405 474-0007 montedaughety@gmail.com 

Dena Lewis General Agape c: 405 650-4266 Dena.lewis@me.com 

Mary Nethercutt Personal Agape c: 405 659-2964 mnethercutt@firstchurch.com 

 4th Day c:   

 Gatherings/Music c:  

 Chrysalis Coordinator c:   

Linda Rinehard Newsletter c: 405 820-0888 LRinehard@att.net 

PIONEER COUNTRY EMMAUS 

2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

ROOSTER TALES  is published by the Pioneer Country Emmaus Board of Directors for the local Emmaus Community, with editions 

every month except for December. The Newsletter Editor, Linda Rinehard, can be reached by email at pcemmausnewsletter@gmail.com 

or by phone at 405-820-0888. 
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